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I strongly oppose House Bill 3076. Federal firearm licenses have to be federally 

approved and licensed through the ATF. Adding a state gun licensing program 

through the state of Oregon is only going to unfairly control citizens gun rights, while 

also putting small businesses out of business. The state of Oregon does not currently 

have the proper funding to support this bill. Further restrictions on gun ownership will 

cause Oregonians to reduce the number of legally possessed firearms purchases, 

and transfers within the state.  


